
SLT budget workshop
The South Lake Tahoe City Council will have a budget workshop
at council chambers inside Lake Tahoe Airport to discuss the
2009-10 budget. The fiscal year begins Oct. 1, but the budget
won’t be adopted until after that date.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/09/slt-budget-workshop/

